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28th April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly 
 
We would like to inform you that we have changed the date of our Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly, which 
will now be held on Monday 23rd June at 13.45 prompt.  We apologise for any inconvenience this 
change of date may cause.  
 
Parents are welcome to attend but we ask that only 2 members of the family attend per child, this is 
due to the size of theatre. Unfortunately, additional family members will not be admitted.  
 
This is a non-uniform event and there will be opportunities to take photographs at the end of the 
assembly on the academy grounds. 
 
If you would like to discuss this event, please contact Tracy Roberts at the Academy on 01228 822644.  
 
Yours sincerely  

      Alex Murray 

 
Mr McGuire     Mr Murray 
Principal     Head of Year  
 
 


